Ryan Howser

From: R M <angelwingz285@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11:22 AM

To: Ryan Howser

Subject: Proposed rezoning from agricultural to Industrial
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Hi | am writing because | am against the development and rezoning on Judge Orr and Stapleton road. This would bring
our house values down. And put toxic chemicals in to our and air and water supplies affecting our childrens health.
Giving them cancer Most of us move out of the big cities to avoid this. It also will make the supply of crops drop creating
a massive drop in our food supply and in the overall quality of life with big loud smell factories polluting the land and
environment. Destroying it for our livestock and nature.l vote No on the proposed bill.

Rose Boulahssas



